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Sept. 24, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

As the weather moves into the crispness of fall, we have quite a few items worth noting. 

We are planning for a return to the Queen of Hearts Raffle this school year. Our 
planning committee met last week to get started. The next meeting is Wednesday, 
October 8 at 7pm. We will get an update on the license, a place for holding the raffle, 
and ways to expand ticket sales. This is a huge opportunity for the school. 

As the weather gets colder and students wear school sweatshirts, we encourage you to 
write their names on the tags.  

We have a number of exciting events coming soon.  Please mark your calendars for the 
following: 

 There is no school on September 26 because the teachers have a Professional 
Development Day. 

 There is a 2:00 pm dismissal on October 7. 
 Our next Parent’s Club Meeting is at 7pm on October 7. 
 Picture retakes are on October 3. 
 Parent/ Teacher conferences are October 9 and 10. Dismissals on those days is 

at 11:30 am and no after care is provided. 

 
Thank you for everything you do to help support St. Celestine School. 
  

 
Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 



 

 

Please note this change to the Family Handbook. Please sign and return this acknowledgement to the 

office. 

Technology Used Outside of School Hours  

Parents/guardians are responsible for their child’s appropriate and ethical use of technology and social 

media outside of school; however, the inappropriate use of technology outside of school may be subject 

to student disciplinary action at St. Celestine School, should the school be made aware of its existence. 

This improper use may include, but is not limited to: 

● Harassment of others;  

● Defamatory comments regarding the school, the faculty, other students, or the Parish;  

● Offensive communication, including videos, photographs, and threats. This behavior will be 

considered either serious or severe behavior and will be subject to disciplinary action for those 

Infractions, which may include detentions, suspensions, or possible expulsion. 

 

 

Parent Signature: ______________________________ 

 

Date: ___________________________ 



Uniform Donations Needed! 

Please donate SCS uniforms 
(clean and in good condition) to 

St. Celestine Parents’ Club 

Tuesday, September 23rd 
& Wednesday, September 24th 

Students turning in 
school uniforms can earn an 

Out of Uniform Pass for 2025-2026

Place uniforms in a plastic bag with slip below.

Student Name: ________________________

     Grade/Classroom: _______________       

Are you wondering 
what to do with 

uniforms that just 
don’t fit anymore?



 



Name(s): ____________________________________  Phone: _____________________ 

Email: ___________________________________________________________________

# BINGO Players: _____________  (Must be 21 or older)    TOTAL $: ________________

Please send cash or check payable to SMTG Parish in an envelope labeled BINGO. 



 



THANKS
to your

SUPPORT

$634.16
the SCS Parents Club 

received a donation of

from

https://www.chipotle.com/


DO YOU LIKE TO SING?????? 

 

HAVE YOU EVER THOUGHT ABOUT JOINING THE PARISH CHOIR?????? 

 

Come, join your fellow singers! 

Rehearsals are one a week on Wednesday evening at 6:30 

No experience needed- just a joyful heart. 

 

POSITIONS OPEN:  Soprano, Alto, Tenor and Bass 

 

PHYSICAL QUALIFICATIONS: Must be able to carry light musical 

Notes part way across the church. Must a sufficient vision to see the  

Director ten feet away. 

 

EXPERIENCE: No application accepted form person who have not 

sung, hummed or whistled in the tub os shower. 

 

WAGES: Satisfaction and joy  in God’s service 

 

FRINGE BENEFITS:  Social Security, we promise you the security of social  

fellowship with other members of the choir. 

 

HOURS: Sunday mornings with occasional opportunities  

(at above mentioned wages) 

 

VACATIONS: Missed rehearsals and church services are primarily a matter  

of conscience and ability to return the glares of the Director will be overlooked. 

 

RETIREMENT: No particular age, but…. It is generally determined by prayer, 

printed notes, getting to small, notes to high, church to hot (or cold) or organist 

unable to play the notes you sing. 

 

REHEARSALS: Once a week. One Wednesday off in a month with a few 

more free Wednesday’s off throughout the season. 

 

APPLY: By attending next rehearsal 

 

FIRST REHEARSAL WILL BE ON SEPT 17 AT 6:30-7:45 IN THE MUSIC ROOM 

YOU CAN ENTER THROUGH THE PASTORAL CENTER 

 

 

 

 
 



 





Join 
pack 

Saint Celestine Pack 4690
proudly provides our

community with a safe,
supportive environment for

children K-5th grade to
develop character through
the Cub Scout Principles,
learn life skills, serve our

community, make new friends,
and have great adventures! 

Monthly Events

Pack 4690 Welcomes everyone

fill out the form on the
link below or 

contact us directly
for more information

Rain Gutter Regatta 

Pinewood Derby 

Rocket Launch

Bowling Outing

Fundraising

Blue & Gold Banquet 

SPECIAL EVENTS

Den Meeting 
Pack Night 
Scout Mass 
Hike or Pack Outing 

Pack 4690 welcomes all chidren and their families
from our area. Our pack currently has scouts from
Elmwood Park, Chicago, River Grove, and beyond!

Cubs Game

Lock-In

Summer Picnic

4th of July Parade

Camping

And More! 

JASON MESKE
Cubmaster

pack4690.info@gmail.com



Den Meetings JOIN AT ANY Age

Kindergarten

On my honor I will do my best to do my duty to God and my country and
to obey the Scout Law; to help other people at all times; to keep myself

physically strong, mentally awake, and morally straight.

Scouts work together with their age group to

participate in activities and work on projects that are

related to an adventure. Their accomplishments help

them  learn the skills they need to progress in rank.

1st Grade 2nd Grade

3rd Grade 4th Grade 5th Grade
Pack Nights

The pack meeting brings all of the dens in the pack

together for the purpose of recognizing scout

achievements, communicating information about

upcoming events, and providing a program that

enriches the scouting experience. Learn & Grow Together

Parish EventsFamily Bowling Cubs Game

Pinewood Derby

Family Hikes

Scout Masses

Rain Gutter

Regatta

Rocket Launch

Pushmobile

Derby Race 

Field Trips

Service

Opportunities
Scouts explore nature preserves, trails, and more

with their families as a pack once a month. 


